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Thank you, Mr. Chairman.

First of all, let me thank you for holding this informal consultation to listen to our views on how to best proceed with the work of the Special Session in the second phase of the negation during March and Easter. 

I. Mandate:
Regarding the composite text circulated yesterday, some views draw our attention and concerns. In particular, the mandate given to this negotiating group by article 23.4 of the TRIPS Agreement speaks itself very clearly on the scope of GIs for wines and spirits, voluntary participation and consequences of registration for consulting the database. We would like to point out that the scope of the mandate is not negotiable and questionable and we do feel more secured and more willing to find out more options in other areas if our negotiating partners are biding in the same mandate. 
II. Methodology:

Mr. Chairman, we have finished our first phase drafting work, however there are still a lot of work ahead to be done. My delegation understands that the decision on the viability of submitting the text by the Easter deadline is looming. So the way in which we take the next step is crucial. My delegation appreciates the methodology currently undertaken in this drafting wrok. We would like to continue to support the Member-driven and bottom-up approach, and we can expect that we will have an intensive programme during the second phase drafting work. 

III. Configuration:
In terms of the configuration, we recognize the small group consultations are quite useful and efficient for producing a single text. And, now we are entering the second phase of the negotiation in which we need more engagements involving wider number of members to participate in the small group consultation. Therefore my delegation wishes to join and play a constructive role in the next crucial stage. 
IV. Timetable:

With respect to the timeframe of the work prgramme you just outlined, we don’t have any problem on that and we stand ready to work with you and members.
